
 
DSBN Academy Open House  
130 Louth Street,  
St Catharines, Ontario  L2S 2T4 
Wednesday January 14th 2015 
6:00pm – 8:00pm 
Presentation at 6:00pm and 7:00pm 
 
This is for students and their families who would be interested 
in applying to attend DSBN Academy for Grades 6, 7 & 8 in 
September 2015. 
 
 
Applications and information about who can apply 
are currently available at http://academy.dsbn.org,    
 
To learn more about DSBN Academy, please contact 
your school principal, or DSBN Academy 905-684-
8708. 

 


